
To the Chairs and Committee; 

I write in support of SF 107 and appreciate the bill’s support for local governance.  

I agree, MN Statute 2024, Sec. 97B.318 should be repealed. 

MN is blessed to have a rich variety of population, resources, and landscapes.  Every 
County is unique.  Since the shot gun zone issue does not affect areas uniformly this issue 
is best handled by the LOCAL officials.  With varying topography and population density 
The shot gun hunting issues is best handled by local officials, namely the county 
commissioners, where they can more effectively hear from those individuals directly 
affected. I encourage you to uphold local influence and empower county commissioners 
to better serve their constituents.  

Thank you, 

Sara B. 

Pine Island, MN 

 


